VISIT OF CHINATOWN – DEC 10
Letters to parents

Dear parents of Grade 8 French Immersion students,

On December 10, 2019, we will take your kids to visit Chinatown to further learn about Chinese dynasties and the history of Chinese people in Vancouver. We are just finishing our unit on China and it will be a great way to experience China by visiting some of the most iconic buildings and markets in Vancouver.

We will take the public bus at 12:15 that afternoon and will be back at school at 3:00. The cost is $10 per student. It is expected that they will have eaten lunch by the time we leave school. There will be no time to stop on the way there. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Regarding security issues, we feel they are non-existent as we will not be doing the tour close the “hot spot” of Main and Hastings. Also, we will have with us two very experienced tour guides leading the group who are used with students’ groups.

Students represent École Alpha Secondary and we expect that the will be on their best behaviour. Mr. Graham and I will be the supervisors for that field trip.

If you have any question or concern, please communicate with me via email or phone.

Kind regards.

Pierre Dubé
École Alpha Secondary
pierre.dube@burnabyschools.ca
604-296-6865 ext.601306
